KEY EVENT DATES

July

Mon 1 Year 6 Careers Talk

Mon 1 Year 8 Careers Talk

Mon 1 5KP Geography Field Trip - Kingston

Mon 1 Year 8 HPV 1st Dose Vaccination

Mon 1 Year 6,7&8 Police School Visit (staying safe)

Mon 1 Docode Catch Up Session

Tue 2 Year 8 Boys Forensic Workshop

Tue 2 8H Class Assembly
Tue 2 Concorde Charity Sale

Tue 2 Pre-Prep Celebration of Achievement

Wed 3 Year 6 Girls Forensic Workshop

Wed 3 Move Up Morning

Wed 3 Parents vs Children Cricket Match (Year 6 Leavers and Year 8 Boys)

Thu 4 Years 3-5 Celebration of Achievement

Thu 4 Year 6 - 8 Prize Giving Fri 5 Prayer Meeting

Fri 5 Year 6 Leavers Disco

Fri 5 End of Term — Dismissal Times:

Reception and Year 1 - 12.00pm

Year 2 and Year 3 - 12.05pm Year 4 and Year 5 - 12.10pm

Year 6,7 and 8 - 12.15pm



All up to date events information can be found on MSP.

Second Hand Uniform Sale

The TPSC second-hand uniform team have confirmed that they'll be running the next Second-Hand Uniform Sale on Tuesday 3rd September (INSET Day) from 2.30pm until 4pm on the front lawn. Payment can be made by cash or card on the day. Remember that these sales are a great ecological/recycling/bargain-hunting/fundraising win for all!

Donations:

Please bring donations to the school office from now until the end of term (the sooner the better).



My School Portal is a great school-to-parent communication system. Here you will find the latest events, which can be synced with your electronic calendar, weekly menus and copies of all letters sent home.

Below are weekly updated online bulletins for school areas:

Pre Prep — messages from Mrs Barnes including club collection

Click Here

Safeguarding & Wellbeing messages from our Designated Safeguarding Team



School Meals week commencing: 1st July : Menu Week 2

Friday 28th June 2024



The penultimate week of the school year at TPS is our 'Trips Week' and the heavens smiled on the year groups that have travelled near and far seeking adventure. Our most ambitious trip has seen the Year 6 children travel to Maison Claire Fontaine in Burgundy, leaving last Sunday for a week of language immersion, led by Mrs Gliniecka, whilst the senior boys reached the beautiful coastline in Pembrokeshire, close to St David's, for a water sports extravaganza, courtesy of Mr Howorth. Year 4, led by Mrs Harber, have visited the PGL centre at Marchants Hill for two nights, taking on physical and teamwork challenges in the dappled, leafy woodland setting. Yesterday, I left early to visit Mrs Hepburn and Year 5 at Osmington Bay, which must be one of the most picturesque and inspiring settings for an adventure camp imaginable, with far reaching views out to Portland and beyond. I can report back that, without exception, the children have had the most wonderful week, and took great pleasure in sharing their highlights and food reviews. On close inspection, I can also vouch for the quality of the zip wire! It's fascinating to see the children pushing their boundaries in a very different setting and learn so much about themselves in the process. My sincere thanks go to all the TPS staff who have helped make Trips Week such a resounding success.

Back at TPS, the Pre-Prep children and Year 3 enjoyed a super Image Theatre production of the 'The Selfish Giant' on Wednesday, and Mrs Barnes' assembly focused on the Republic of Ireland, continuing her series of assemblies on countries with which our children have personal or family connections. On Thursday, I was delighted to host a special talk delivered by Ms Jen Farmer from Sir William Perkins's, E-Safety expert, who explored some fascinating insights on the journey for children as they become independent users of technology, with key messages about the importance of pre-planning before phones are given to children, keeping the use of technology in the common areas of the household and realising that children will make mistakes along the way. This was one of the best talks I have witnessed on this complex topic, thanks to Ms Farmer's insight and expertise.

Finally, with the impending excitement of our final week of term, please remember that Concorde House are due to hold their 'Nearly New Sale' on Tuesday 2nd July, so please do send in any potential items for sale early in the week to help raise money for Save the Rainforest, the children's chosen nominated charity.

Oliver Barrett, Headmaster

CONCORDE HOUSE NEW AND NEARLY NEW SALE. TUESDAY 2ND JULY



PLEASE BRING <u>NEW, NEARLY NEW</u> <u>OR UNWANTED</u> <u>GIFTS</u>TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 1ST JULY.

PRE PREP ITEMS TO BE PUT IN THE SHARED AREA.

PREP ITEMS TO BE PLACED ON THE LARGE TABLE OUTSIDE 3EW
CLASSROOM.



ON MONDAY 1ST JULY.

ALL ITEMS WILL COST FROM £1 TO £10





Summer Art Club with

Mrs Fox and Mrs Lindsay in the art studio @ the TPS Hub

Dates: 10th and 11th July 15th and 16th July

6th, 7th & 8th August

Time: 9am-3pm Cost: £120 for the two-day course or £180 for 3 days

To ensure your child's place please contact:

Email: jfox@twickenhamprep.co.uk